
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam,  
 
THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (GRANTHAM ROAD, ROPER STREET AND 
SAXONDALE DRIVE, RADCLIFFE ON TRENT) (PROPOSED PARKING RESTRICTIONS) 
TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2025 (8397) – STAGE 2 CONSULTATION  
 
Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver highway 
services in Nottinghamshire. 
 
It is proposed to introduce (double yellow lines) (No Waiting at Any Time) restrictions in front of the 
new residential development at the junction on Grantham Road and Saxondale Drive, Radcliffe on 
Trent, preventing any obstructive parking at these junctions. A plan showing the proposals 
(H/JLB/4935/01) is attached. 
 
Further to the Stage One Consultation letter of the 14th January 2025, the next stage of the 
consultation is to publicly advertise the scheme. The advert will be published in the Nottingham Post 
and notices will be fixed on site. A plan showing the extents of the proposed restrictions is attached 
along with a copy of the site notice. 
 
Any objections to the proposals, specifying the grounds on which they are made, should be sent in 
writing before the 11th August 2025 using the e-mail or postal address at the bottom of the letter. 
 
Any details you provide may be shared with Nottinghamshire County Council as appropriate. If you’d 
like to find out more about how we use your data, please see our Privacy Notice: 
www.viaem.co.uk/privacy-notice-for-the-public/ 
 

Yours Sincerely, Please Scan QR Code: 
 
      
Improvements Design Team 

  

 
0115 804 3700 
Via East Midlands Ltd 
tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk 

 
   

   

My ref: TRO 8397 
TP2460241/SAXONDALE 
DRIVE 

Date: 8th July 2025 
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